
 

 

 

Julia’s Story 

 

My name is Julia and I am a recent 

graduate and RAP extended student 

working as an apprentice electrician.  I 

would highly recommend RAP to any 

high school student or recent graduate 

interested in the trades. I am very 

appreciative of the assistance this 

program provided in helping me 

overcome the difficulty of finding an 

employer willing to hire a starter 

apprentice. I was hired by a great 

company and am really enjoying my job. 

 
 


